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COMMENTS RE: AEC’s REDISTRIBUTION SUBMISSIONS 

1. Re: SUGGESTIONS 12 and 22 

 

Both these suggestions claim, without any evidence, that Warringah has no 

community of interest with areas such as Mosman and the Lower North Shore. 

Having lived in both Mosman and currently Fairlight for more than 20 years, I believe 

that this is just not so. Our daughters went to school in Mosman and still associate 

with friends from both there and suburbs north of the Spit Bridge while my wife and 

I often see friends in Neutral Bay and, with them, subscribe to the Ensemble Theatre 

in Kirribilli.  When going to the cinema, we usually choose to go to the Orpheum in 

Cremorne and have a meal there after the show. While my niece grew up in the 

Manly district, she now lives and works in Mosman. On the other hand, I have taken 

our friends from Neutral Bay for a walk around North Head and a meal at the Belle 

Vista restaurant there.  

I suspect that our experience is not uncommon as people move homes to suit 

their lifestyle at the time but I see little difference in the interests of people living in 

the Warringah electorate and those in Mosman and on the lower North Shore. 

 

2. Re: SUGGESTION 42 

Zali Stegall’s suggestion to include Dee Why in Warringah is logical in that it is 

included in the NSW Electorate of Manly and it would be better to include the whole 

suburb rather than arbitrarily dividing it along Warringah Road and Pacific Parade.  
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